
Shots fired Saturday night at
Monte’s  Playground  in  New
Bedford
New Bedford Police Department patrol units responded to the
area of Russell Street/Acushnet Ave. in regards to shots fired
at 9:15pm on Saturday. Upon arrival, shots were confirmed to
have been fired in the area of Monte’s Playground. No victim
has been discovered at this time. The investigation remains
active.
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